Summer Hours

The District will be operating on a modified summer schedule
beginningJune 21, 2022 through August 12, 2022. All District
Offices and Buildings will be open from 8:30 am-4:30 pm,
Mondaythrough Thursday. District Offices and Buildings will
be closed every Friday.

Employee work hours will be 8:00 am-5:00 pm, Monday
through Thursday unless your supervisor has communicated
differently.

The Chester-Upland School District will be closed in observance
of Juneteenth on Monday, June 20, 2022, and Monday, July 4,
2022, for Independence Day.

Please reach out to your direct supervisor if there are any
questions.



